
Newsletter #7 - Feb 22, 2015 

MCHS 60s Reunion & Celebration of the 60s 
                              Event Committee:   Jaan Pill, Lynn (Hennebury) Legge, Peter Mearns,  

          D.Scott Munro, Gina (Davis) Cayer, David Dodds. 
                   Data base team:      Howard Hight, Diana (McLagan) Redden 

                   

Please join us: Oct. 17 2015 at Old Mill, Toronto 
 

"A great place for our reunion.............like us it may be aging but still 
has elegance, style and lots of character"  

 

We started newsletter #6 with the above quotation. It made us think and submit the 
following. 
 

Dear Classmates, 
 
With the exception of the database team, we know many of you have aged. 
We do have to be alert for certain possible liabilities during the event. Therefore we ask 
your cooperation for the following; 
We reserve the right to check hand brakes on walkers. 
We need forbid the entry of shopping carts at the reunion. 
If people leave their shopping carts in the parking lot, they must take care lest a gust of 
wind takes hold of the cart and sends it hurtling into a parked car. 
There will be a valet service for all walkers outside the dance area. Especially needed, 
during the twist contest. 
 

 

 

On a more serious topic we now have a formal refund policy. This has been approved by 
the Event Committee. 
 
 
Refund policy: 
The classmates who have been putting together this event have done so at personal 
financial cost and also vast amounts of time. Non-refundable funds have been put down 
to cover the cost of renting the Old Mill, as well as other event costs. Those grads who 
have paid to date barely cover those expenses and, in the near future, more money will 
have to be deposited to secure our reservation. 
 
This is a non-profit event. We hope you understand that we need your financial support 
as soon as possible. It’s going to be an amazing event of memories and we’d love to see 
you there, but to fulfil our financial obligations, we need you to commit ASAP. Since we 
have committed to these costs in advance, we are not in a position to offer refunds at this 
point in time. However once the event takes place, if for any reason you are unable 
to attend, our first priority will be to refund, proportionally any funds you paid in. 
These funds will be taken from any monies we have left over. 



Over the next few newsletters we plan to share direct comments from various committee 
members. They will bring you up to date with some of the activities and preparations that are 
underway. 
 
 
Why Toronto? 
 
Besides the venue of the Old Mill, you can enjoy the City of Toronto itself. 
 
In the 60s we used to say the only good thing about Toronto was it had roads to Montreal. 
Now it has had a major infusion of Montrealers and has blossomed into one of the major 
destination cities of the world. It may have been the importation of Montreal smoked meat. 
Rumour has it, some committee members want to lead a group to a smoked meat place in 
Toronto. We’ve heard comparisons to Dunns, Chenoys, and of course Schwartz.  Blasphemy we 
say. This is reason enough to check out Toronto. 
 
Gina (Davies) Cayer, MCHS 67, has found a great video to help promote Toronto as the MCHS 
2015 reunion destination. Enjoy the link, it will give you a flavour of this wonderful city. 
 
http://www.seetorontonow.com/my-toronto/top-5-things-to-do-in-toronto/ 
 

Of course the best thing of all is we will all be there together.  
So there will be more than 5 things to do. 
 
Alternate accommodations: 

 
Classmate and member of the Event Committee, Lynn (Hennebury) Legge (MCHS 11J -64) has 
been researching other accommodations to provide options besides the Old Mill.  (The Old Mill 
was covered in the last Newsletter #6) 
 
Cambridge Suites Toronto    
15 Richmond St East, Toronto, Ontario, M5C 1N2 
direct 416-601-3763  hotel 416-368-1990 ext.3014 fax 416-601-3751 
 
contact: Ann Rodriguez - - Reservations Agent - - arodriguez@cambridgesuitestoronto.com 
 
Grads/guests can book the best available rates our hotel offers for the dates they plan to stay by 
contacting us or visiting our website. Guests who live in North America can contact us                    
toll-free 1-800-463-1990. 
  
Parking is available at $27/day/vehicle, tax in, flat rate, self-parking with in and out driving 
privileges, located underground our hotel driveway, just be sure to register your license plate with 
Front Desk any time you arrive to park. 
  
Booking the deluxe one bedroom suites would not include the buffet breakfast however can be 
added on for $14/day/person. 
  
Below is the public transportation option using the TTC subway-line. Taking the Queen Station 
Northbound and transferring at Yonge/Bloor to go Westbound and getting off on the east side of 
Old Mill Station to the Inn. 
 

http://www.seetorontonow.com/my-toronto/top-5-things-to-do-in-toronto
http://www.cambridgesuitestoronto.com/


Another option is to book a car service through our concierge or usually there are taxis in front of 
our hotel driveway. 
 
 

 
 

 



 
Lynn is looking into some other options and will report these to us. 
Please check you inbox periodically. We’ll do our best to keep you informed. 
 
For those who like to go to sites for the information here are several locations for you to check 
out: 
 
MCHS 60s Reunion: 
www.MCHS2015.com  

Cambridge Suites Toronto: 
http://www.cambridgesuitestoronto.com/gallery/deluxe-suite-bedroom/ 
 
Old Mill: 
http://www.oldmilltoronto.com/ 
 

And consider joining these two Facebook Groups:  

 MCHS ’60s Reunion Group  

 Malcolm Campbell High School Grads  
    

We hope you’ll be coming.  

We want you to come.  

Most importantly we want to see you there.  

             

YOUR   Database Team:  Howard & Diana              

http://www.mchs2015.com/
http://www.cambridgesuitestoronto.com/
http://preservedstories.com/2014/06/26/if-you-are-sixties-mchs-alumna-or-alumnus-consider-joining-these-three-facebook-groups/

